

## Record Stop Celebrates 50 Years

DEAN MURRAY August 16, 2024



(Pictured L to R: NYS Senator Dean Murray and Jeff Beth, Owner of Record Stop)

(Patchogue, NY) – Record Stop celebrated its 50th Anniversary in Patchogue with a block party. NYS Senator Dean Murray attended the festivities and presented owner Jeff Beth with a NYS Senate Certificate commemorating this auspicious occasion. "The Record Stop has a great nostalgic feel and brings me back to when vinyl records were king," said NYS Senator Dean Murray, 3rd Senate District.